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Schenectady, July 25, 1955

Mr. L.D. Miles
Manager-Value Analysis
Bldg. #32-G

Dear Larry:
I wish to express my own personal thanks and those of Mr. Ridgley
and all of the others who heard your excellent presentation last Friday

in Burlington,

I am sure it will prove to be a major factor in helping us get this

important contract.
/

G.F. Metcalf
GFM /ftk



